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Dear Colleagues,



The Grade Approvals Process Implementation Oversight Group would like to invite you to
participate in the feedback survey on the recent Spring Trimester Grade Approvals Process.



This survey is being undertaken in order to determine your level of satisfaction and the
degree of support you received during the Spring Trimester Grade Approvals Process (GAP).


The aim of the survey is to identify areas for enhancement and improvement. 


We very much appreciate you taking the time to complete the survey which should take no
more than 10 minutes. All responses will be kept confidential. The survey will remain open
until Sunday, 18 July 2021.


If you have any further queries relating to the GAP, please do not hesitate to contact us at
assessment@ucd.ie


Kind Regards, 


Karen McHugh
Director of Assessment
UCD Assessment 
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